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Good afternon,
This email is to comment about the large structure that is to be built on 2221 N Heliotrope. I
am opposed to havening such a large structure built in a residential property. I sympathize
with their love for their culture and deisre to have something beautiful in their yard but a
residential area is not the place for it. 

I wish them all the best and hope they put all of their energy in preserving the rest of the
house.

Thank You,
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